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Practiced Protocols:  

• Returning to Cohort/play 

rotation system.   

• Continuing to be diligent with 

mask wearing indoors at all times 

• Daily Health Checks, please see 

attached document  

• Cancellation of all extra 

curricular activities (including our 

swim program) After school 

programs will still be running  

• Assigned bus seating with masks 

required at all times and spacing 

out wherever possible 

• We will continue to practice 

work safe protocols to keep our 

staff & students safe 

 

January 5, 2022 

Upcoming Dates: 

Jan 19– Fire Drill 

Jan 28-Pro-Day 

Feb 03– Class Photos 

Feb 08– Fire Drill 

Feb 11– Lock Down Drill 

Feb 14-Valentines Day 

Feb 18– Pro-Day 

Feb 21– Family Day 

Feb 23– Pink Shirt Day 

 Principal’s Message from Mrs. Stone 

Happy New Year Wickaninnish students and families! The staff has been 

busily preparing for you this week and we all miss you! We have enhanced 

some of our health and safety measures and are looking forward to sharing 

those new routines to keep us all safe and healthy. I hope you’re getting 

outside lots and enjoying time with your families. Some things may look a 

little bit different when you return to school next Monday but many of the 

routines and protocols we have practiced before such as wearing our 

masks, playing in cohorts and rotating through our play schedule, washing 

our hands, and practicing safe and healthy hygiene will be the familiar to 

you. You can get yourself ready for school by participating in our at home 

scavenger hunt to make sure your back pack is filled with the necessary 

supplies for Monday! 

 

 

Listed below are the email addresses of our 

teaching staff.  It is always important to 

communicate with your child’s teacher 

and we welcome all questions and con-

cerns that you may have.  Please feel free 

to contact your child’s classroom  teacher 

about attendance, classroom protocol ques-

tions, homework and anything else you may 

have questions or concerns about.  If you are 

unsure who to contact please email  

Rebecca rtuck@sd70.bc.ca   

kbruhwiler@sd70.bc.ca —Kind./Grade One 

tavila@sd70.bc.ca– Kindergarten 

nholt@sd70.bc.ca-Kindergarten 

tbaas@sd70.bc.ca– Grade One 

athompson@sd70.bc.ca-Grade One/Two 

gholt@sd70.bc.ca-Grade Two 

cmichaud@sd70.bc.ca– Grade Two/Three 

khovi@sd70.bc.ca– Grade Two/Three 

ctucker@sd70.bc.ca-Grade Two/Three 

areynolds@sd70.bc.ca– Grade Three/Four 

eaujla@sd70.bc.ca-Grade Four/Five 

atilston-redican@sd70.bc.ca—Grade Five/Six 

jplatenius@sd70.bc.ca– Grade Six/Seven 

hhendry@sd70.bc.ca– Grade Six/Seven 

msuzara@sd70.bc.ca– Grade Six/Seven 

For any other concerns or if you are having 

difficulty reaching your classroom teacher 

please email Dani Stone dstone@sd70.bc.ca 

 

 

 Rain Gear 

 Cold Weather Gear 

 Labelled Water Bottle 

 2 masks (one to wear & 

one in a bag) 

 Full Change of Clothes  

Please see attached  

Scavenger Hunt.         

Complete and enter a 

draw to win a prize!!!! 


